
A very big Thank You to everyone who came and supported the 2022 Christmas Fayre at Enford 

Church.  We raised £1,670 which was a brilliant result, and helps enormously with the up-keep 

of our beautiful church.  The Christmas Fayre is the principle fund-raising annual event. 

Huge Thank Yous again to the volunteers that served the teas, organised the Cake Stall, the 

Bottle Tombola and Raffle.  Thank You for all the generous donations of magnificent cakes and 

home produce, bottles for the Bottle Tombola (97bottles), and the kind donations from 

individual families. 

 

A special Thank You to the amazing Pewsey Male Voice Choir, Pete and Emma Of the Swan for 

donating the delicious soup, Barry Chamberlain for updating and putting up the notice boards, 

to Ian, Katie and Barnaby Briscoe for creating the magical Santa’s Grotto, and, of course a 

massive Thank You to Father Christmas for popping in. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you all again at the 2023 Enford Church Christmas 

Fayre...because without you there wouldn’t be one! 


